
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTERNAL SCHOOL REVIEW 
As part of our continuous school improvement process, we will be involved in an 

external review with a Department for Education review team. 

The purpose of external reviews is to support us to raise achievement, sustain high 

performance and provide quality assurance to build confidence in public schools. 

All public schools are generally externally reviewed every 3 years. 

The focus of the external review is to evaluate our school’s performance. The review 

team includes a review officer and one review principal. Our school review will occur 

on October 31st and November 1st. 

The review team will identify aspects of our school’s improvement that have been 

verified through the review process, as well as the improvements that we need to 

make in the future. 

During the external school review, some students, parents, governing council 

members and staff will be asked to provide information to the review team in a 

number of ways. These include: 

 group discussions (with students or staff or parents) 

 meetings (staff meeting) 

 visits to classrooms. 

If you wish to be part of the parent interview group which will meet at 8:55am on 

Wednesday November 1st, please let the front office know by Wednesday October 

25th. 

Parents of students identified to talk about their learning will be notified and 

permission to be involved sought. 

We hope that the following learning improvements and scaffolds are evident 

throughout the visit. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McDonald Park School community will work collaboratively to develop respectful, thriving and engaged problem solvers. 
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Principal – Kirsty Hill 
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57 North Terrace, Mount Gambier  SA  5290  

Telephone 08 8724 9811   Fax 08 8725 0254   Email  dl.1021.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website www.mcparkr7.sa.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

WEEK 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEK 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 25 Oct. 

Choir rehearsal at theatre. 

Thursday 26 Oct. 

Choir performance at Sir 

Robert Helpmann Theatre 

7:00pm 

 

WEEK 4 

Friday 10 Nov. 

SPORTS DAY 

http://www.mcparkr7.sa.edu.au/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our awards are centred on our school vision. Students will be recognised for their collaboration, respect, engagement, problem solving or 

progress (thriving). McDonald Park School community will work collaboratively to develop respectful, thriving and engaged problem solvers. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 ENROLMENTS 
 

During this term we will begin the process of setting up 

classes for the following year. It is essential that we 

know as soon as possible of any changes in future 

enrolments. If you know of any new children who will 

be starting at McDonald Park School in 2024 or of 

families leaving McDonald Park School would you 

please contact us as soon as possible. The allocation 

of teachers and number of classes at each year level 

is dependent on accurate information so we 

appreciate your support in notifying any changes to 

the front office. 
 

 

 

P R O B L E M   S O L V I N G 
Presented to By For 
Mike T Miss Eldridge improving his recall of  

multiplication facts in fluency 

time. 

Queen S Ms Mitchell displaying fluency with a 

wide range of strategies 

when problem solving in 

Maths. 

E N G A G E M E N T 

Presented to By For 
Marlei V Miss Eldridge singing confidently and 

expressively at the school 

concert. 

Kate F Miss Eldridge participating effectively in 

both our class item and as a 

character in the Emoji 

Musical. 

Braxton W Miss Eldridge creating a well-planned 

colony for our 'Mission to 

Mars' project. 

Judd C Mrs Hentschke being engaged and asking 

questions in current learning 

about fractions. 

Scarlet W Mrs Hentschke taking time and care with all 

learning and taking on 

feedback to improve the 

quality of tasks. 

Jasmin A Ms Munday &        

Mr Castle 

supporting class discussions 

about sentence structure 

and etymology. 

Tahj P Miss Hunt &          

Mrs Bundy 

his persistence towards 

learning the dance and effort 

applied on the night. 

Connor L Miss Hunt &          

Mrs Bundy 

actively engaging in class 

and seeking feedback to 

improve his writing. 

Aiden C Miss Hunt &          

Mrs Bundy 

demonstrating persistence 

and effort in practising our 

class dance for the musical. 

Ellie Mc Miss Hunt &          

Mrs Bundy 

her commitment and 

enthusiasm to learning the 

dance and encouraging 

others. 

Blake P Ms Mitchell actively involving himself in 

school activities, including 

the funky Friday music 

program, school concert and 

promotions team. 

R E S P E C T 
Presented to By For 
Benji R Mrs Hentschke always demonstrating a high 

level of respect and kindness 

to his peers and adults 

around the school. 

Bailee C Mrs Widdison &    

Mrs Tilley 

valuing other people's ideas 

and helping to create a 

positive learning 

environment. 

T H R I V I N G 

Presented to By For 
Djakobe L-J Mrs Hentschke demonstrating excellent 

growth in PAT reading. 

Braith A Mrs Widdison &    

Mrs Tilley 

seeking feedback to improve 

and extend his learning. 

Sophie J Mrs Widdison &    

Mrs Tilley 

working consistently across all 

areas of her learning. 

Kasey W Ms Munday &       

Mr Castle 

engaging with all maths tasks 

and showing resilience and 

persistence. 

C O L L A B O R A T I O N 

Presented to By For 
Mia R Ms Munday &       

Mr Castle 

being a strong and 

respectful collaborator 

during all dance rehearsals. 

Term 3, Week 10 



 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 SCHOOL MAGAZINE 
 

 

Once again we are offering a school magazine for 

the 2023 year. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to 

capture your child’s 

primary years in a 

magazine format. This 

year’s magazine will be in 

full colour. 

Forms will come home 

today. Orders with 

money need to be 

returned to the front 

office by  

Friday, 1st December.  

Please remember to still return the order form if 

payment is made via Qkr!. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 7, Friday 1st December 
 

Parents may like to help their child perfect their 

performance before auditions occur 

 

AUDITIONS 
ALL AUDITIONS HELD IN KITCHEN DURING LUNCH 

Annexe ~ Week 3, Thursday 

Downstairs ~ Week 4, Thursday 

Block ~ Week 5, Thursday 

 
 

 

CANTEEN PRICE CHANGES 
 

Please note that there have been a number of 

price changes as of the beginning of this term. 

For your convenience we have attached a copy 

of the most up to date pricing with this newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS PLACEMENT PROCESS 
 

Earlier this week you should have received a note for 

each child, requesting your feedback about positive 

learning partners for consideration in 2024 classes. 

These are due back to class teachers by Tuesday, 24 

October. Please note that five students of the same 

year level must be listed. If you and your child are not 

able to think of five, you may choose to leave the 

remaining spaces blank and the teacher will fill them 

in. If a form is not returned, the class teacher will fill in 

all five spaces using their knowledge of students and 

their learning needs. 

This process takes considerable time and a lot of 

thought is put into class placements. There are many 

aspects to consider in creating balanced classes and 

ultimately the final decisions will be made by 

educators. Teachers are not allocated to classes until 

the very end of the process. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of each year we recognise a girl and boy 

from each year level for their academic 

achievement. Last year we asked for sponsorship from 

the community for these awards and had an 

overwhelming response. We have 12 awards valued 

at $30.00 and are looking for sponsors. The recipient 

receives a $30.00 voucher and certificate indicating 

who sponsored the award (organised by the school). 

 

If your family or business would like to become a 

sponsor of these awards you will be acknowledged at 

the end of year presentation. Please indicate below if 

you would like to participate. Any further queries 

please contact the front office. 
…………………………………………………………………….... 
 

McDonald Park School 

2023 Academic Sponsorship 
 

Name:  ………………………………………………………... 
 

 

Telephone:  ………………………………………………….. 
 

Email:  …………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsorship 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


